To: Justin Rison
Date: 1/31/2025 15:29:25
Subject: New ASOP Required

Message:

Dear FCC,

The Grantee has not been able to provide MiCOM with an acceptable ‘US Agent for Service of Process’ letter. Despite
new procedures, we have been unable to validate the ‘US Agent for Service of Process’ provided by the Grantee as
meeting the FCC requirements for a valid US address and/or physical presence at that address. Therefore, we have
determined that the Grantee is unable to fulfill the requirements of 2.911(d)(7). Please indicate how to proceed.
Sincerely,

Eileen



